
This weekend's events:   
 

Please join our Musical Director Ruth Kochera for choir rehearsal at 8:45 a.m. on 
Sundays if you'd like to sing in the choir.  Ability to read music is a plus but not 
necessary.  All UUFP members and friends are welcome.     
 

Sunday Service:  May 1, 2016, at 10 am, Rev. Kim Wilson's sermon will be, "UU vs. 
Quakers."   
 

Upcoming Events:   

 

Weekly Yoga Class at UUFP:  We now have a weekly yoga class at UUFP on Mondays from 6:20 to 7:20 

pm.  The cost is $7 a session.  A flyer is attached.  Please see Jim Furiosi for more information.     

 

UUFP Drama Group:  Jan Julia is facilitating a drama group at UUFP that meets on Wednesday evenings at 7 

pm. Members and friends are welcome.  Please email Jan at janjulia@useitcreatively.com for more 

information.   

 

Former UUFP Member Angela Bridgman will be visiting UUFP on Sunday May 15.  Angela, a transgender 

woman, is attempting to get an Action for Immediate Witness at this year's UUA General Assembly (GA) 

meeting in response to the legislation recently passed in North Carolina that bars transgender individuals from 

using restrooms for the identified gender they identify as.  Angela will be raising money through a Go Fund Me 

account in order to get to GA to present this important concern.  Below is a link to an article in which Angela, 

who testified before a Senate committee in the North Carolina state legislature about the serious consequences 

of this bill to the transgender community.         

http://nccapitolconnection.com/2016/03/23/people-tell-of-fears-in-bathroom-testimony/ 

 

Vegan Pot Luck Dinner:  On Thursday, May 19, 2016, the UUFP Vegan Group will hold a 

vegan potluck dinner at 6:30 p.m.  Please see Jim Furiosi for more details.   

 

UUFP Yard Sale:  A yard sale will be held on Saturday, May 28th at the home of Kim 

Blomquist. Check your attic and basements for saleable items. Consider giving some 

time to volunteer the day of the sale. 

 

Please do not bring in any more books for UUFP's book sale at this time.  The shelves are full of some really 

great reads!  Feel free to browse before or after service.     

 

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on UUFP Happenings!  
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